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Dear Sir/Madam 
  
Please accept the following objection in relation to the proposed changes to electoral boundaries of the 
proposed Riverton and Cannington districts.

The existing suburb of Riverton is not entirely located in the proposed electoral district of Riverton. The small 
Riverton area east of Duff Road seems to have been placed in the proposed Cannington district. This area of 
Riverton was formally excised from the suburb of Ferndale many years ago.

It would make better sense to keep the entire suburb of Riverton inside the Riverton electoral district rather than  
dividing the suburb whose name is used for the name electorate.
The extra few residents in this small area when moved to the Riverton electorate would also help even up the 
slight imbalance in the enrolled elector numbers of the proposed Riverton (22,105) and Cannington (22,358) 
districts.

I therefore submit that the entire suburb of Riverton including that part east of Duff Road be included in the 
Electorate of Riverton.

Yours sincerely

Warren Jones
email: woz@ozmac.com


